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Members of Morrow Tree Board met at 9:00 Thursday, July 2, 2020, at the gazebo in Bishop Park near the Village 

Administration Building.  President Judy Neal called the meeting to order and minutes of the June meeting were read and 

approved.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Water bags have arrived and Paul has placed them around the trees in Bishop Park. 

Judy will call Anthony Richards regarding the replacement of the dead tree in Children's Park. 

We will invite Anthony to a tree board meeting. 

We discussed the placement of the Memorial Bricks from Main Street in our Memorial Garden.  Walkway?  Pavers?  Around 

each tree so additional bricks can be added later?  We need to receive permission to place the bricks.  Paul will present at 

next Council meeting. 

We received our plaque, pin, and 7 year banner from Tree City USA. 

We need a tree to plant for Arbor Day.  Can it be planted at the point?  Can we have an official tree for Village of 

Morrow?  We shall check with Wendi. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Judy and seconded by Paul.  Next meeting will be at 9:00 on August 6. 
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